
Educational Rendezvous 2010

  The details have already been concluded and we are waiting for confirmation from the
Minister. We still haven't received his final answer.   Considering that for quality organization
we need time, the start of the Educational Rendezvous 2010 has been postponed for
September.   In June, at the annual
MASSUM congress, the details regarding the organization will be discussed with the mentors
and all additional activities will be arranged.
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